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Dear Honorable Members, 

Mail-in voting is something that makes it easy for older Americans to vote. Some 

older citizens have a difficult time finding transportation to voting locations and 

standing in long lines. It would be extremely difficult to older handicapped citizens or 

their caretakers to vote. Voting by mail gives registered voters a safe, reliable way to 

take part in the Democratic process. Please vote against this bill, please. Thank you. 

Linda Fraser 


